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DIRECTIVE: JOB CORPS DATA CENTER NOTICE NO. 22-151 
 
 
FROM: Job Corps Data Center 
 
SUBJECT:  Positive Center Culture Resources 
 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
The Job Corps National Office is committed to supporting students and staff in promoting and 
sustaining a positive center culture nationwide.  To assist in this effort, a variety of resources, 
tools and trainings have been developed and made available in a centralized location on the Job 
Corps Community website.   Resources will be updated as appropriate and remain available to the 
Job Corps community at this web location on an ongoing basis. 
 
Operators must become familiar with the trainings and other resource materials created to 
introduce, enroll, and support positive center culture for all students. All are available under 
the Positive Center Culture tab on the Job Corps Community Website: 
http://jcweb.jobcorps.org/Positive_Center_Culture/ 
 
Cultural Awareness Resources. Job Corps staff are encouraged to participate in a multi-module 
training series designed to help build a welcoming center culture for all students from different 
cultural backgrounds, including refugees. Training materials are provided for all center staff, 
admissions staff, and staff responsible for facilitating student training and student cultural events.  
 
Sexual Misconduct Prevention Curriculum (Consent). Job Corps is implementing an evidence-
based training program designed to prevent sexual misconduct and promote consent for safe 
center living. This curriculum was designed specifically for Job Corps centers by experts in the 
field of sexual misconduct prevention. This training supports policy requirements to prepare staff 
and students in creating a positive center culture.  All students are expected to receive the training 
when they arrive on-center during their Career Preparation Period to provide instruction and 
support. Operators will prepare centers to implement these new training resources, and are 
encouraged to identify staff to administer the sexual misconduct prevention workshops and 
trainings featured in this curriculum.  
 
Questions related to content should be directed to jctraining@humanitas.com. For technical 
questions, contact the Job Corps Data Center Help Desk at (800) 598-5008.  
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